

SARAH SEIDEL SISTERHOOD

October, 1982

The next meeting of the Sarah Seidel Sisterhood will be held on Monday, October 11th, 1982 and begin promptly at 8:00 PM. The board meeting will precede this in the sanctuary, beginning at 7:15 PM. Our hostesses for the evening will be those very able officers Bee Busch, Ty Edelman, and Esther Goldberg. Please join us as our guest for the evening, Congressman Christopher Smith, speaks about his recent trip to the Soviet Union: impressions, reflections and the Russian Jews.

SHIRLEY SENDER WANTS YOU!!

Our very able-bodied donor chairperson wants it known that, you, too, can creat donor for yourself and be a part of the celebration at the end of the sisterhood year donor function!

Chances are still available for you to sell for the lovely cassette player AND receive donor credit at the same time. The drawing will be held at the November meeting sooo.....time is awastin. Sell a book of chances and receive donor credit.

Congratulations to the Ha-ha jar winner, Trudie Urken.

The donor amount is \$25, the cut-off month is April, the function is in May. Let Shirley help you with ideas and support to have your donor project be what you want.

IN CASE YOU DIDN'T KNOW....

Hostesses are responsible for having the synagogue locked and lights out at the end of the sisterhood meeting.

Theresa Getzel and Candy Singer are the people to inform if you have something of importance to be placed in the newsletter.

Please place any monies to any chairperson in a bank envelope (found in the piano bench) marked with to whom the money is for, how much, and from whom.

Start saving that rummage for the Ways and Means annual event in the

Please add the following to your address list:

Mr. Louis Rosenberg 345 W. Burlington St. Bordentown, N.J. 08505 298-4661

CONGRATULATIONS !!!

Mazel tov to Tzvi Wygoda on his upcoming marriage-do we get to know the name of the lucky lady?

Mazel tov to Ronnie Gale on his recent appointment into the Navy. I'm looking forward to tasting some of yourcuisine, Ronnie.

TODAH!! THANK YOU!!

Thank you Harvey, Adam and Jason Getzel, Jon Singer, Joel Dowshen and Henry Kessler for a lovely new sukkah.

Thank you Jerry Urken for your marvelous donation toward the construction of the sukkah in honor of the birth of your grandson. Thank you Lutz family for the beautiful floral arrangements, upstairs and down, as part of the Yom Kippur celebration.

Thank you Smulian family for the beautiful floral arrangement that graced the bema on Rosh Hashanah.

Thank you Elaine Zeitz and Rhea Goldman for handling the Rosh Hashanah kiddush.

We gratefully acknowledge contributions to our Temple Memorial Fund by:

Mr. & Mrs. Harvey Getzel

Mr. & Mrs. Norman Goldman Dr. & Mrs. Nathan Smulian In Memory Of
Anthony Guiliano and
Edythe Getzel
Jennie Goldman
Ada Zabinsky

We gratefully acknowledge the following individuals who donated prayerbooks or chumash.

Milton Sender Shirley Sender

Shirley Sender
Dr. & Mrs. Jerome Urken
Mrs. & Mrs. Theodore Lutz

Mr. & Mrs. Harvey Getzel

In Memory Of
Samuel and Bessie Sender
Yetta Gourovitch
Max Kessler
Ella Kessler
Harry Urken
Gertrude Urken
Samuel J. Lutz
Edythe Getzel

Our Break-the-Fast following Yom Kippur services was well attended (a maximum of 71) and enjoyed by all. This affair was chaired by Ida Reichlin ably aided by Elaine and Marc Trackman, Renee Harrison, Lee Nissim, Rhoda and Lori Kessler, Eileen Gale, Joanne Lutz and Jerry Urken. A very special thanks to all of you for another lovely holiday celebration.

Friday evening services are held every week beginning at 7:30 PM

The rabbi will be leading the services on Friday evening, October 15th at 8:00 PM and Saturday morning, October 16th at 9:15 AM. Ruth and Jon Prins invite you to their oneg Shabbat as they celebrate their new addition, Master Seth Jacob Prins.

Enjoy the approaching fall weather and colors!!

Candy Singer

